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Dear Evergreeners,

Our library is truly magnificent. The shelves are
packed with books, videos, CDs and magazines, all
generous donations from residents. It's been said
that one would need a lifetime to read all its
treasures!

We often receive duplicate copies of books and

1 ! VRIS | O videos that are already on our shelves. Also some
items recelved are not sun‘able for' our hbrary These items are donated, mostly to the SPCA
or fo other libraries in need.

However we'd like to give our staff members, [Evergreen, Reef, Security, Gardening, Unique
Health], an opportunity to choose some of these surplus books, videos and CDs for their own
use.

Therefore Evergreen Management has agreed that, on a day still to be decided, the library
will place a selection of books, videos, CDs and magazines on a trestle table in front of the
clubhouse. Staff will then be invited to choose 3-4 items for themselves.

We're rather excited about this outreach effort as many of the staff members, and their
children, have limited or no access to the worlds of imagination, interest and knowledge that
are contained in books, videos and CDs.






